
Last date for despatch for Christmas delivery: 
Wednesday 21st December

Should you need PM Onboard Service or parts  
over the holiday period, we will be available: 

28th December 08:30 – 17:00 
29th December 08:30 – 17:00 
30th December 08:30 – 13:00

Parts ordered during the above period will be delivered: 
 31st December

Normal service will resume: 
3rd January 08:00 – 17:00, Monday to Friday

A very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 
Dave Greenwood – UK Service Manager

Office/Sales: 01274 771177 • Service: 01274 822999

Matthew Jenkins (South): 07940 746122 • Ady (North): 07921 492006

Please use the above numbers on the 28th, 29th, and 30th Dec ONLY

Service and Parts 
During the Holiday Break
PM Onboard 
A Brand of VPG On-Board Weighing


